DID YOU ALREADY KNOW...

A company is planning to construct 18 massive commercial wind turbines
between Judique and Creignish, in the Creignish Mountains.

GET MORE INFO AND VISIT: WWW.ROUTE19.0RG

YES, WE ARE CONCERNED...

We are concerned local residents and we worry about potential negative impacts of the
Rhodena Wind Farm project. We are pro green renewable enerqy, but wind
energy is not without its costs. Building it close to our community could
negatively affect the well-being of people living here.

Building wind farms requires the permanent alteration of wildlife habitat, recreational
area and viewscapes. Their road systems, construction, maintenance and retirement all

have an environmental cost. We are concerned that homeowners could potentially
observe health issues through noise and light flickering. Of equal concern is the

stress and anxiety caused by having your traditional rural landscape and way of life
permanently altered by industrial structures.

We worry that property owners could face a decrease in property values to the point
of properties being completely unsellable. The wind towers will be constructed in a mini-
mum distance of 1.5 km from residential homes and directly adjacent to many private
properties. Property boundaries are in some cases not more than a few hundred meters
from wind towers, which makes it impossible for landowners to make development plans
on their private land without significant negative impacts.

There are numerous complaints and law suits from affected people in Canada and around
the World. Many of these people suffer ongoing health issues due to Wind
Farms, in some cases forcing them to abandon their homes. Do you want this
in your community?

As said before, wind energy is not without its costs. Such costs need to be carefully weig-
hed against the social, environmental and economic realities of individual projects and
circumstances. What might work somewhere, may not work somewhere else!

If you want to get more information:
Join our Facebhook Group: www.facebook.com/groups/nowindfarmonroute19

On the website https://forestwindtruth.org you can find statements, stories and
videos from residents of Forest Wisconsin about the impacts of wind turbines.




